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Kirra Vanzetti

From: SPINNER, Raymond 
Sent: Saturday, 1 July 2017 3:50 PM
To: LCSC
Subject: Presumptive Rights and Amendment to Fire Services legislation Bill 2017  

Dear Assistant Clerks Committees,

            I am Leading firefighter Ray Spinner from Melbourne Metropolitan Fire Brigade, 

            My Wife and I live in Sunbury with our  two Sons and their Families that includes 3 Grand 
Children which is in CFA area 

            I work out of Tullamarine Fire Station and understand the demands and workings on the 
ground of a firefighter 

            For I have dedicated nearly 29 years of service to the MFB areas around Melbourne and 
can only see  

            Great benefits in the REFORM of the two services. 

            With the recent introduction of EMERGENCY MEDICAL RESPONSE into the CFA I know 
personally how important it is 

            And how much time can be required to attend and assist with someone’s LIFE, I would like 
to know that if another INCIDENT or  

            FIRE occurred at the same time that my FAMILY and I would receive a Professionally 
Trained and Experienced Crew as the first incident did.  

            Yours sincerely, 

            Ray Spinner 

             

               

The MFB is committed to minimising its impact on the environment. 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

************************************************************************ 
WARNING 
This email and any attachment may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient you are not authorised to copy or disclose all or any 
part of it without the prior written consent of the Metropolitan Fire and Emergency Services Board. 
************************************************************************

FSBSC Submission 293

1 of 1




